
Welcome to Year 6 



Read, read, read! 

• Reading is essential! 

• Children have a ZPD score that indicates the level of book they should 
be reading. 

• Please encourage children to read a range of genres, including fiction 
and non-fiction. 

• Reading lists are available from Mr Hardman. 

• Consider a subscription to Aquila magazine www.aquila.co.uk 

http://www.aquila.co.uk/


Year 6 timetable 



Homework 

• Children will be given creative homework options each half term.  
This half term, creative homework links to our geography topic. 

• Parents will be invited to an exhibition of the children’s homework 
towards the end of each half term. 

• Children will have 10 to 14 spellings to learn each week. 

• Children are also expected to independently practise their times 
tables (using TT Rockstars) so that they become increasingly fluent. 

• Read, read, read! 

• Other homework will vary.  Sometimes, children will be asked to 
review papers at home that they have taken in class.  Reading 
comprehensions will also be regularly completed. 



Spellings 

• Spelling patterns up to Christmas (see website). 

• Then the statutory Year 5/6 word list (see website). 

• Then homophones and revision of KS2 spelling patterns. 



Website: www.yealmpton-primary.devon.sch.uk/ 

• The school website is regularly updated with useful information and 
updates on your children’s learning. 

• How to navigate to the Oak class page. 

• High resolution images. 

http://www.yealmpton-primary.devon.sch.uk/
http://www.yealmpton-primary.devon.sch.uk/
http://www.yealmpton-primary.devon.sch.uk/


ICT 

• If possible, please download Kodu and Scratch at home. 

• Both are free. 

• www.kodugamelab.com 

• https://scratch.mit.edu/ 

 

http://www.kodugamelab.com/
https://scratch.mit.edu/


SATS 

• SATS will take place from Monday 14th to Thursday 17th May. 

• Preparation has already begun! 

• After February half term, the timetable changes to allow us to revise 
content from across Key Stage 2.  Children complete past papers and 
are asked to review these at home. 

• Expectations have increased: SATS are now more challenging and are 
based on a ‘mastery’ curriculum. 



Finally… 

• Please do speak to me if you have questions, concerns, suggestions 
etc. 

• If you are able to listen to children read, please let me know. 

• I am very much looking forward to teaching your children and hope 
they have a fantastic and rewarding Year 6. 


